July 23, 2018

THE STATE

"ALASKA

GOVERNOR BILL WALKER

Bernard Grieve, Superintendent
Kuspuk School District

PO Box 49

Aniak, AK 99557

Dear Mr. Grieve,

Department of Education
and Early Development

OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER

801 W 10th Street, Suite 200
P.O. Box 110500

Juneau, Alaska 99811-0500
Main: 907.465.2800

Fax: 907.465.4156

Thank you for the corrected letter received July 17, 2018, regarding grade changes for the

following schools in the Kuspuk School District.

School Current New Grades to be
Number School Name Grades Served Served
290010 Auntie Mary Nicoli Elementary PK-6 PK-5
290011 Aniak Junior/Senior High 7-12 6-12
School

In accordance with AS 14.14.120 & 4 AAC 05.090, the Department of Education & Early
Development accepts the district’s notification of the grade changes for both Auntic Mary Nicoli
Elementary School and Aniak Junior Senior High School. Please make the necessary updates in
our system when reporting these students in the upcoming Fall 2018 OASIS.

If you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Department of Education
& Early Development. Thank you for supporting Alaska’s children through education.

Commissioner

cc: Mindy Lobaugh, School Finance Specialist 11



